

April 9, 2001

To the Honorable Members of the Milwaukee Common Council

Dear Council Members:

This is written to petition the Common Council to change the name of East Kane Place between North Water Street and North Humboldt Avenue to North Water Street. This name change will facilitate the development of the Highbridge Condominiums in the 3rd Aldermanic District.

This name change was the subject of File Number 000210 considered by the Public Buildings/Street Naming Citizen Advisory Committee on April 9, 2001 and was approved conditioned on your receipt of a formal request by me.

Thank you for your kind attention to this matter.

Sincerely

Boris/Golehman

Partner

New Land Enterprises, LLP

Cc: Julie Penman

Michael Wisniewski